Garnier, Jack LBR:EX

From:

Garnier, Jack LBR:EX on behalf of Minister, LBR LBR:EX

Sent:

Friday, May 4, 2018 10:04 AM

To:

Campbell, Sue LBR:EX

Subject:

FW: 55408 Incoming2 RE: Request / Meeting with Ministry of Labour / May 30

Jack Garnier
Administrative Assistant
The Honourable Harry Bains
Minister of Labour

Room 342 | Legislative Assembly | Victoria | British Columbia | V8V 1X4

Phone: 250-953-0910 | Email: jack.garnier@gov.bc.ca

Please note: This email message, including attachments, is intended for the addressee(s) only and may contain legally privileged information. Any unauthorized use, distribution, disclosure or reproduction is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please notify sender by return email and delete all copies.

From: Kyla Epstein [mailto:kepstein@bcit.ca]
Sent: Thursday, May 3, 2018 11:29 AM

To: Minister, LBR LBR:EX

Subject: 55408 Incoming2 RE: Request / Meeting with Ministry of Labour / May 30

Hello Karen & Michael,

I am following up to amend the timing of my request. Paul Reniers (Executive Director) and Vnit Nath (Vice President) will be in Victoria on the afternoon of May 29th and would appreciate an opportunity to meet with DM Hughes and/or any other staff your Ministry might think appropriate.

Thank you for considering our request. All our best, Kyla

Kyla Epstein (Pronouns: she/her/hers)
Member Engagement Officer

604.432.8569

From: Kyla Epstein

Sent: April 16, 2018 11:39 AM

To: 'LBR.Minister@gov.bc.ca' < LBR.Minister@gov.bc.ca > Subject: Request / Meeting with Ministry of Labour / May 30

Hello Karen and Michael,

I am reaching out today to inquire about scheduling time with folks from your ministry for leadership from the BCIT Faculty & Staff Association. We are planning on being in Victoria on Wednesday, May 30th and would really appreciate

some time with DM Hughes and any other staff your Ministry might think appropriate. Naturally we would also love to meet with Minister Bains but appreciate that his time is very limited.

This meeting would be to share some of the key issues facing our members and also to hear from you what is important in your ministry's work as it pertains to the 1600 workers we represent.

I look forward to hearing from you. Kyla

Kyla Epstein (Pronouns: she/her/hers)

Member Engagement Officer

BCIT Faculty & Staff Association

TEL 604.432.8569 | CELL 604.999.5952 | BCITFSA.CA | BCITFSA

I acknowledge that the BCITFSA and its members' workplaces are located on unceded Indigenous land belonging to the Coast Salish peoples, including the territories of the x^w mə θ kwəyəm (Musqueam), Səliflwəta?/Selifwitulh (Tsleif-Waututh) and Skwxw θ 7mesh (Squamish) Nations.

<u>NOTICE</u>: This e-mail message (including any attachments) is confidential and is intended only for the addressee(s). Any unauthorized use or disclosure is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please immediately notify the sender, delete this email communication, and destroy any copies that were inadvertently made. Thank you for your co-operation.



Garnier, Jack LBR:EX

From: Garnier, Jack LBR:EX

Sent: Thursday, May 3, 2018 9:33 AM

To: Campbell, Sue LBR:EX Subject: April 18 FOI Cal

Attachments: April MinCal FOI.pdf

Jack Garnier
Administrative Assistant
The Honourable Harry Bains
Minister of Labour

Room 342 | Legislative Assembly | Victoria | British Columbia | V8V 1X4

Phone: 250-953-0910 | Email: jack.garnier@gov.bc.ca

^{**}Please note: This email message, including attachments, is intended for the addressee(s) only and may contain legally privileged information. Any unauthorized use, distribution, disclosure or reproduction is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please notify sender by return email and delete all copies.**